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November 25, 1932, 

SUBJECT: Charge for national Bank Examination Reports, 

Dear Sir; 

The Federal Reserve Board is informed that at a meeting of 

the Federal Reserve Agents and the Governors of the Federal Reserve 

Banks on Tuesday, November 15, the Acting Comptroller of the Currency 

asked for the payment of an increased fee for copies of reports of 

examinations of national banks and that it was voted that a fee of 

$10,00 be paid for each report of examination furnished to Federal 

reserve banks until December 31, 1933. 

After consideration of the matter the Board approves the 

payment of a fee of $10.00 for each report of examination of a 

national bank furnished to the Federal reserve banks until June 30, 

1933, after which date the present practice of paying $5,00 for each 

report of examination should be resumed in the absence of further 

action in the meantime by the Federal Reserve Board. 

Very truly yours, 

Chester Morrill, 
Secretary. 
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